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20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
CREDIT FACILITY INCREASE SECURED 
 
The Company is pleased to announce that the credit facility increase contemplated in the 
announcement dated 30 June 2014 has been executed.   
 
The agreement with the ANZ Banking Group Limited increases the limit of the current $5.7m 
credit facility by $4m to $9.7m.  The facility is secured by first recourse to Company assets and 
then by a guarantee from Woolworths Limited.  The facility and corresponding guarantee expire 
on 1 October 2015.  There have been no changes to the terms and conditions of the credit facility 
other than the increased limit as discussed above. 
 
The proceeds from the increased facility will be used to support the Company’s working capital 
requirements and to provide funding for future capital expansion projects.  
 
 

-END- 
 

 
For further information please contact: 
 
Marcel Brandenburg 
Company Secretary 
Gage Roads Brewing Co Ltd 
Tel: (08) 9314 0000 
 


